

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Alex Gillman
Public Information Officer

p: (323) 542-1608

e: agillman@montebelloca.gov

April 30, 2024

NEW TOPGOLF FACILITY AND REVITALIZED GOLF COURSE OPEN IN MONTEBELLO

MONTEBELLO, CA – The City of Montebello hosted a ribbon-cutting ceremony to commemorate the completion of the new Topgolf driving range and entertainment facility and renovated Montebello Golf Course on Monday, April 29, 2024.

Featuring 102-climate controlled outdoor hitting bays, the 68,000 square-foot Topgolf facility is conveniently located just off the 60 Freeway at Garfield Ave. In addition to hitting bays that are equipped with the company's "Toptracer" ball-tracking technology that traces each ball's flight path, distance, and more, players will also have access to a full-service restaurant, top-shelf drinks, music, and a number of exciting programs offered by Topgolf.

'The City of Montebello is opening gateways to the community, recreation, and shared experiences with this facility's opening," said Montebello Mayor, Scarlet Peralta. 'Topgolf not only enhances Montebello's entertainment options but also underscores our dedication to fostering economic growth and providing top-notch recreational experiences for residents and visitors alike."

Topgolf is adjacent to the Montebello Golf Course, which has undergone a remarkable transformation into two stunning courses following an ambitious \$15 million renovation plan. The first course is a traditional course that can be played as either a 9-hole or 18-hole course, and the second course features a new nine-hole, par 3 course. Both courses are designed to challenge seasoned golfers while also being laid-back enough for novice Players. The redevelopment of the Montebello Golf Course also includes a new clubhouse, which is scheduled to open this summer, as well as lighting and water features on the par 3 course. A temporary clubhouse is ready to assist eager golfers with getting onto the green with the gear that they need.

"Hello, Montebello! We're so thrilled to open this venue and thank the city for their partnership," said Topgolf Senior Vice President of Global Operations, Mike Mann." Having a green-grass course next to our off-course experience is a prime example of how the game of golf continues to grow and evolve, and bringing our own unique and accessible style of play to the sport is what we're all about

The new Topgolf facility and Montebello Golf Course will open to the public on Friday, May 3, 2024.

The City of Montebello was founded in 1920 and is located eight miles southeast of downtown Los Angeles. Its history dates back to the days of the Franciscan missionaries and today boasts a full array of services including police, fire, and one of the region's largest public transportation systems, Montebello Bus Lines. The City's multi-cultural resident population is approximately 65,000 covering a footprint of approximately four square miles. For more information visit www.montebelloca.gov or follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter.